| THE WHITE HOUSE
THE. PRESIDENT s SEEN

.. Dctober 22, 19

MR. PRESIDENT:

Would you mind signing a commemora-
tive copy of the Market Reform Act
of 1990 for Richard Breeden?

This is a very significant bill,

and we were forced to sign it on

the road, without the notice Richard
would have wanted. A note from you
would recognize the hard work
Richard put in to make this bill a

reality.
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Thank you.
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